
WELCOME TO THE MERRY (and wet) MONTH OF MAY! 
  
Now let's welcome our new members! 
Linda Diehl 
Steven Jacobs (transfer) 
  
RANK ADVANCEMENTS: 
  
JUNIOR MASTER 
Evelyn Estes-Knowles 
Margaret Gisler 
  
CLUB MASTER 
Brandon Buchanan 
  
SECTIONAL MASTER 
Ermine Morris 
  
LIFE MASTER 
Lynn Long 
Michael Frederick 
  
BRONZE MASTER 
Lynn Long 
  
RUBY LIFE MASTER 
Alan Rauch 
  
SILVER LIFE MASTER 
Audrey Wright 
  
  
Mentor/Mentee Games 
Reminder that we finish off with an 8 IS ENOUGH game July 13. 
Game time 2:00 p.m. Snacks and coffee will be available -- 
  
  
MAY SECTIONAL COMING UP! 
Our next 3-day Sectional Tournament is Friday-Sunday, May 16-18, 2025.  It will be held at the Fort 
Worth Bridge studio. 



Due to limited seating, we request reservations in advance. To do so, please open this flyer that 
provides further links to reserve a place and request partners. 
For further information, please click on this link: 
[link] 
NOTE: Liz Furman and Lorraine Little are selling lunch boxes for $10 on Friday and Saturday at 
the sectional tournament to continue raising funds for the garden area. You will need to pre-order 
lunch by Monday, May 12. You can make your selection and pay for your lunch on-line using this link  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054FA9AC23A3FEC25-56532583-boxlunch 
  
  
NOTES FROM OUR PRESIDENT DAVID BRANCH: 
I would like to recognize a great volunteer who we don't often get to see at the bridge table. 
Ann Lefevre is a retired CPA and former Treasurer of Unit 183 who has kept our books and filed 
various tax returns at no cost for a long time. She is a great asset, and we are very grateful for her 
ongoing expertise. Thanks so much Ann for your wonderful contributions! 
  
  
BIG GAMES: 
Marlene Round and Lynn Dellangelo had a 70% game on March 8 in Colleyville. Randy Eads and 
Millie Williams had a 72.51% game on April 23 in Fort Worth. 
  
  
  
SUNSHINE CORNER HAS A NEW CHAIRPERSON 
If you need to pass on information about a member of our group who is going through a difficult time 
health-wise, please notify Linda Spangler. 
Her contact info: spanglerl@sbcglobal.net  Phone: 682.224.4307 
  
FREE YEAR OF ACBL MEMBERSHIP OFFER 
This is a program offered by some insurance plans to encourage folks to stay fit mentally.  Bridge 
qualifies as good mental exercise.  Check out this website and you might find some good  
news: acbl.org/grouper  (NOTE  this is NOT the same email we posted recently. That one was 
incorrect. This one is not) 
  
WHERE TO PLAY IN UNIT 183:  
We have in-person games open in various locations throughout the Unit and we surely hope you’ll 
join us. Our principal locations are Arlington Duplicate Bridge Club (ADBC), Denton Bridge Studio 
(DBS), and the Fort Worth Studio. All have websites which provide information about location, game 
schedules, game results, and special activities. Weekly games are also held in various facilities 
throughout....Burleson, Coppell, Flower Mound, Granbury, Lewisville, and Mansfield. 
BAFLAC, supporting Lewisville, Coppell, Flower Mound, and surrounding areas, has games that 
play at the Flower Mound Senior Center, 2701 West Windsor Drive. Director is Darrel VanDyke and 
contact number is: 214.929.8128. 
Colleyville game is at their Senior Center, 2512 Glade Rd. 
Granbury Bridge Club is in Acton Methodist Church. Director is David Lemasters. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zlNAoBHuTrN4asKC7Hkbe_CPT-FKPrhMCGSUvQqUEZU/edit?tab=t.0
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054FA9AC23A3FEC25-56532583-boxlunch


Robson Ranch Denton Duplicate Bridge Club.  rrdentonbridge@gmail.com.  They are an open club 
and everyone is welcome to play.   
Please see the Unit 183 website for these game locations and contact information. The Unit website 
also provides the Fort Worth game schedule. 
Website addresses: Unit 183 and Fort Worth Studio games: www.d16acbl.org/U183 Arlington Bridge 
Studio:  https://d16acbl.org/U176/ABC/index.html   Denton Bridge Studio (NEW phone 
#945-257-7901) www.dentonbridgestudio.com  
Please email me if you have something critical that must be included in our newsletter- Thank you! 
Lynn Long 
lynnsid@prodigy.net 
  
  
 

https://www.d16acbl.org/U183/
https://d16acbl.org/U176/ABC/index.html
http://www.dentonbridgestudio.com/

